UNIVERSITY CHRISTIAN MISSION
UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
OCT., 23=28, 1938

Myers Hall
luesday, Sept. 20, 1938

Dear Mr. Allen,

Many thanks for your kind letter, We are calling
our first meeting of the co-chairmen of the University
- Christian Mission for this Thursdeay afternoon, Sept.

22, 4330, in 103, Frank Strong Hall,
We hope you will be there so that we can get
our program under way.

Cordielly yours,

%

Earl Stuckenbruck




